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Date:      Monday July 17, 2023 

Subject:   Public Works’ Monthly Report 

RE:      June 2023 

 

Public Works Related  

• Ford F-550 finally received from Chesapeake Ford Trucks. Salt spreader and plow 

removed. Working on getting it registered with County fleet and Gasboy. Next step 

is getting the PW logos, vehicle numbers, chevron striping for the rear, MES 

numbers and county hauler inspection. 

• PWD attended OEM Hazard mitigation assistance grant program meeting. 

• Final review of Hazcom before distribution to staff. Last item pending is First Aid 

training. 

• PWD and Foreman received PD message board shipment. Unloaded and assembled 

unit. 

• PWD and crewmember Raynor stayed over for threat of severe weather to monitor 

the Town. 

• PWD and Foreman Sheckels attended PGCOCS Lunch and Listen held at the 

community center pavilion. 

• PWD attended two Annexation community meetings. 

• Assisted grant writer Augustus with info needed for Sustainable Community grant 

submission. 

Maintenance and Beautification 

• PWC cut back rose bushes at TH and identified 8 trees/shrubs for pruning. 

• PWC preened and mulched TH flower beds and trees. 

• PWC Planted spiral evergreens at TH Driveway entry. 

• PWC loaded sandbags for business owner in Old Mill Office Park. 

• Bushes trimmed along 725 sidewalk, and low hanging limb cut on Valley ln. 

• Flooding of PW office area cleaned up. Foreman Sheckels and I discussed retaining 

wall installation to prevent backflow from French drain that will hopefully mitigate 

the issue at a low cost. 

• Herbicide treatment completed at PW yard. 

Street and Sidewalk / Mead & Hunt Update 

• Pedestrian crosswalk pedestal concrete set and hardwired, Pedestal poles still not on 

site. Driveway aprons, curb bump outs, sidewalk extensions complete on Water St. 

•  Re-patch of Spring Branch Dr. completed.  

• Mead and Hunt engineers submitted a revision to the road survey report. Still 

reviewing all documents and updating them with additional changes to be made. 

• Working to re-schedule miss utility for stop signs.  

Refuse Accumulations 

• There have been two dump body rentals for the month. Yard waste totals are 2.55, Bulk 

waste totals are for the month. 

Sincerely, 

Darnell F. Bond  
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